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South Wind Villas

965 Teague Rd

Winston Salem, NC 27107

May 1, 2018
To All Homeowners:

As of March 2018 we contacted a paving company to get a quote for repairs to our streets. Those homeowners who live here definitely are aware of the pavement issues. We contacted three pavement companies for quotes and only one returned our calls. We have given the go ahead for the company to start the work as soon as possible. 

The cost of the repairs are going to cost $40,000.00, this may be more if any issues are ran into during the process. This is not a patching, but a complete repair of areas. Patching is a quick fix and doesn’t last long repairing correctly will last years instead of months. A picture of repair areas is attached to this letter so everyone knows what is being done. Due to the cost we are going to have an assessment. 


The assessment will be $250.00 for each homeowner for each Unit they own. This assessment will be due by July 31, 2018, giving each person 60 days to pay in full. This repair will make our community look better when people are coming in and out and help homeowners that are selling their Units.

If you have any questions about any of the above information, please contact your Street Captain or Southwindvillas@yahoo.com .

Kind Regards, 
South Wind Villas Homeowners Association Board
